CALLING ALL LOW MOOR PLOTHOLDERS

LOW MOOR ALLOTMENTS ASSOCIATION

COMMUNITY KIDS' ALLOTMENT

INTERESTED TO GET INVOLVED?

The Kids' Allotment was started in February 2004 and it is amazing what changes have come about in the 2 and 1/2 years since.  We now have a beautiful, well-equipped allotment, created specifically to enable children to work it.  Because we want to garden organically we have created an oasis of biodiversity with a wild life pond, wild flower meadow, nectar bar, bird feeding stations, worm composter and wild habitats for insects and birds on the plot.  This has naturally extended our activities to include both gardening and studies of wild life.  Our efforts have coincided with a national concern about children's health and diet, and an increasing interest among the population for organic food and reducing food miles. We have worked with local schools and community groups on related topics and activities. Early this year we learned that we have been awarded a Duke of York Award for Community Initiative.  For a small group project like ours this is a tremendous accolade.

We are a small group of organisers and here is an opportunity to get involved.  Two of our group are going to have to reduce their involvement next year and we would be delighted to "engage" anyone who is interested to become involved.  If you could be interested or if you have an idea that you think would further develop our work then we would be delighted to hear from you.

To find out more about the Community Kids' Allotment or discuss ways in which you might be involved, please tel Angela on 01904 654357; by e-mail angelajohnson17@hotmail.com; or call down to see us on the Plot on Saturday afternoon 2 - 4pm

Angela Johnson

